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In the Spring Term, Year 11 pupils will receive an individualised GCSE summer examination timetable. Year 11 pupils will receive a statement of entry, outlining what exams they are sitting in the Summer and, where applicable their tier of entry (at what level they are entered).
[bookmark: _GoBack]The full timetable for the external GCSE Summer exams is available on the school’s website under the ‘Exams’ tab.
Pupils and parents/carers should be mindful of the contingency days set by the exam boards.  as follows:
· Afternoon of Thursday 6 June 2024
· Afternoon of Thursday 13 June 2024
· All day Wednesday 26 June 2024

The designation of a “contingency day” by the awarding bodies is in the event of national or significant local disruption to examinations. It is part of the awarding bodies’ standard contingency planning for examinations. Please note your child must remain available until close of play on Wednesday 26 June 2024 should an awarding body need to invoke its contingency plan and run exams on these days.
GCSE Results Day is Thursday 22 August 2024 from 10:00 to 11:00. All uncollected results will be posted to pupil’s home address.
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